


September

October

BIBLE READING PLAN WHAT’S HAPPENING
Care Givers of the Week: Dorothy Huebert & Heather Peters

Congregational Meeting - a reminder that our congregational 
finance meeting will happen today after Fellowship Cafe, at 11:30. If 
you cannot make it to the meeting, you can join over zoom at 
pachurch.ca/zoom, or by calling into our regular Sunday morning 
zoom phone number. You will then have the opportunity to vote 
remotely. Alternatively, if you would like to vote in advance, you can 
do so by calling the church office. 

Cooking Class - October 1 @ 10am
The next cooking class will be preparing Paraguayan food. RSVP by 
contacting Jean at hyiyui@gmail.com

Stepping Up Exercise Class - October 4 @ 2pm
The stepping up seniors exercise class will be restarting again on 
October 4, Tuesdays at 2pm. Admission is free

Thanksgiving Potluck - Our fall kickoff potluck was so great, we 
realize we need to do that more. So we invite you to bring a dish for 
lunch on Thanksgiving Sunday for another potluck!

Women’s Bible Study - please register ASAP so we can order books
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Listen to the service by calling into Zoom at 10am
Follow the directions below to call into Zoom at 10am and you 
will be able to hear the service over your phone.

1 Call 204.272.7920 
2 When prompted for the meeting ID, enter:  861 4273 9092 

#
3 When prompted for a participant ID, enter: #
4 Wait on the line until you are connected to the meeting.

WHAT’S HAPPENING

Thank you for carefully reviewing the 2022 Proposed Bylaws and 
Summary of Changes. As a result of your feedback, and after a 
review done by the lawyer who also reviewed our constitution, we 
have made some minor updates. The vote on the final draft will be 
held at our congregational meeting following fellowship cafe, at 
11:30, in the fellowship hall. If you cannot attend this meeting, you are 
welcome to vote in advance. Please call the church office to do so. 
Melanie is out of the office this week but you can leave her a 
voicemail with your vote.

At our meeting we will also be reviewing our 2021 financial 
information. A note regarding the Financial Statements - this year 
they were professionally prepared by an accountant. This was done 
to facilitate the restatement of our assets and to begin depreciating 
them as required by the CRA. For this year, we will provide a 
Supplemental Financial Report which looks more like what you are 
familiar with. It contains the same financial information, just shown 
slightly differently. Please direct any questions you may have to our 
Treasurer, Jide Okunrinboye or to our Administrative Director, 
Melanie Penner.

WHAT’S HAPPENING
Kids in the Word Starting Today
The children’s ministry will be starting today! The children will be 
dismissed following the sermon, with their class time extending into 
Felowship Cafe. Please consider helping out this fall. Contact 
Deanna or the church staff.

Youth Kick Off Party - September 30 @ 7pm
Our first youth event will be on September 30, from 7-8:30pm, here 
at the church. Bring a friend for some fun!

Young Adults - this year the young adults will be meeting every 2nd 
Friday of the month, at 7pm. The first event is October 14.

Thank you from Ernie & Barb Wiebe
Thank you so much for all of your support through cards and 
prayers. Your expressions of concern are greatly appreciated.

Parking Lot Repairs
The parking lot is supposed to be going under repairs within the 
next week or so. If necessary we will have to park on the streets. 
Those who are able-bodied, please consider parking further away 
from the church during this time if there is not enough room on our 
lot, so that those with mobility issues can park closer.

LOOKING FORWARD
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Pray for those who are shut-in and in hospital
Bethania - Mary Witzke, Erna Friesen
Bethel Place - Agnes Pauls
Concordia Place - John E. Friesen
Concordia Village - Martha Tielmann
Donwood Personal Care - Louise (Lois) Peters, Helen Wiens
Pembina Place - Helen Doerksen, Anne Kroeker
Sturgeon Creek Retirement Residence - Bertha Toews

Please pray
• For Caleb, the son of Darrell Janzen (Executive Director of 

Simonhouse Bible Camp), who is in Flin Flon under palliative 
care taking it day by day.

• For Emily Reeve as she raises support to work at YFC
• For Jim & Melanie Penner and family as Jim continues to 

recover from stroke at home
• For Pastor Jedidiah’s mother, who is still recovering from a 

stroke. Pray that they will be able to move her to a facility that 
is closer to home, so she can be with family and friends

Square One World Media Prayer
Pray for Eduard Giesbrecht, Square One World Media’s partner in 
Bolivia, as he produces “Ekj Ran” (Run the Race), a Low German 
video program for young adults.

PRAYER ALERT

For Further Reflection
Use these questions for personal reflection or with your small group.
1.  Where do you see the evidence most prominent in this world in 
regards to the consequences of the Fall? 
2. What are some identifiable characteristics in your own life that 
come from the Fall? 
3.  How do you go about addressing and dealing with the broken 
aspects of your life as a result of the Fall? 

There are two expressions I say and hear often: “Mission is from 
everywhere to everywhere” and “God is on a mission and the 
Church is his missionary.” These truths were on display in big ways 
at two recent events I was privileged to attend.

SERMON NOTES
_______________________________________________
_______________________________________________
_______________________________________________
_______________________________________________

MISSION UPDATE Bob Davis - Vision for Mission

View the rest of this update, and our other mission updates, on 
the mission board in the foyer, or at pachurch.ca/missions
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THIS WEEK 

NEXT WEEK
Sun. Oct 2 10:00 am  Worship Service

Fellowship Cafe
12:00 pm PAC-K Youth Fellowship

Tue. Oct 4 2:00 pm “Stepping Up” Seniors Exercise Class
Wed. Oct 5 2:30 pm Prayer Time

7:30 pm PAC Korean Worship Service
Fri. Oct 7 7:00 pm PAC Youth
Sat. Oct 8 10:00 am Cooking Class

2:30 pm Grief Share

Sun. Sept 25 10:00 am  Worship Service
Fellowship Cafe
11:30 am Congregational Meeting

Tue. Sept 27 7:00pm Council Meeting
Wed. Sept 28 2:30 pm Prayer Time

7:30 pm PAC Korean Worship Service
Fri. Sept 30 7:00 pm Youth Kickoff Party
Sat. Oct 1 10:00 am Cooking Class

2:30 pm Grief Share

Portage Avenue Church
A Mennonite Brethren Church
1420 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg, MB R3G 0W2
Email: office@pachurch.ca     Web: www.pachurch.ca 

Contact Us:   Office: 204.774.4414    

Lead Pastor – Jedidiah Carpentier – Ext. 1         
Cross Cultural Associate Pastor – Jennifer Choi – Ext. 3              
Director of Worship & Media – Jeremy Penner – Ext. 4
Administrative Director – Melanie Penner – Ext. 0         
Pastoral Intern - Philip (Heechan) Kim
Prayer Line — Ext. 5
Fellowship Line  – Ext. 6
General Information and Church Hours – Ext. 7

Hours: Tuesday to Friday 9 am-3 pm
             

jedidiah@pachurch.ca
jchoi@pachurch.ca

jeremy@pachurch.ca
office@pachurch.ca
philip@pachurch.ca


